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Chevron Retailer Application
5596 East Kings Canyon Road

.Fresno, CA 93727

The issuance of a license would not tend to create a law enforcement problem and

increase the level of crime activity;
£

A type 20 ABC License has been at this location for over 30 years. The census tract
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14.09 where this License is located in shows this census tract to be a low crime area. *
We are not adding any services that would change the character of the neighborhood.

The issuance of a License would provide a needed service to the community and that
without this use there would be an inconvenience to the community; and

There are only 2 type 20 Licenses allowed in this census tract 14.09. And one of the
Licenses was at this location, but could not be transferred,when we got a new Chevron
Station Lease. This License is replacing the License that was here before. This is the
only License on the west side of Clovis Ave. from Tulare St. going south to Righway 99
located inside a gasoline station/mini mart. People living in this area have been coming
here for 30 years.

The issuance of a License will have a positive impact on the local economy;

We employee 4 people at this Chevron Food Store & Gasoline facility with the addition

of a type 20 License we expect our sales to increase back up to where the sales were
when there was a type 20 Alcohol License here before Oct. 2017, because the customer
can make all of their purchases at one location and not have to make several stops to
get everything he or she needs. The sales increase will allow us to increase the number

of employees to 6 or 7 at this location.




